
Restoration of Broz Park Wetland 
Helena Valley 

COMMUNITY EDUCATION EVENT 
Broz Park wetland is the focus of an environmental restoration project being  

undertaken by Shire of Mundaring during 2020 and 2021.  
 

Join us for a free family friendly event to learn more about improving and  

protecting the health of your local wetland and the wildlife that call it home. 
 

  WHEN: Sunday 18 October 2020 

  TIME: 10am—12noon 

  WHERE: Broz Park—4 Parkview Gardens, Helena Valley 
  Parking available on Parkview Gardens and Lakeside Drive. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

This event includes: 

• A traditional Welcome to Country and Smoking Ceremony 

• Wildlife education activities led by Native Animal Rescue, Bush Skills 4 

Youth and Millennium Kids 

• A guided nature walk 

• Opportunities to meet local landcare volunteers  

• A free sausage sizzle! 
 

REGISTER FOR THIS EVENT 
Please register for this event via Eventbrite. Numbers are limited. 

https://broz-park-community-education-event.eventbrite.com  
 

This project is supported by funding from  

the Western Australian Government’s State NRM Program.  
 

For more information about this project,  

please contact the Supervisor of Environment and  

Horticulture: DavidO'Brien@mundaring.wa.gov.au 
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